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I'm very much opposed to this bill! ODOT is in deep enough  with their $1+ B shortfall 

and I do NOT consent to paying 4% more for tires for an experimental land bridge 

crossing for wildlife over I-5. I haven't seen any video footage of wildlife utilizing the 

tunnel under Hwy 20 between Newport and Corvallis. This is just blaintant disregard 

for Oregon taxpayers and where tax money should be going. Anyone who has 

knowledge of wildlife knows they don't read and are skeptical (skidish, hesitant) of 

new things. 

Stop forcing taxes on us and stop spending our money on frivolous nonsensical 

hogwash. 


